
 
 

 

4th November, 2016 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of the Year 5 Science curriculum our topic this half term is about the changes 

humans go through in their lives. The pupils will be covering the following topics: 

 Stages of human growth and development 

 The gestation periods of humans and animals 

 The changes and stages in child development 

 The changes inside and outside the body during puberty 

 Where babies comes from 

 

Each of these session will be handled sensitively.  If questions arise which are not 

part of the programmes of study covered by the National Curriculum the children will 

be advised to speak to an adult at home. 

There will be a meeting in Mrs. Kelly’s classroom on Wednesday 9th November, 

where you will have the opportunity to raise any concerns you may have regarding 

these sessions and view the teaching materials and resources. 

Please return the reply slip below to school as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Kelly and Mrs Maughan. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 I can confirm I have read the above information and understand the topic 

content my child will be covering this half term in Science. 

Name of child: ___________________   

Signed: _________________________ 

 

 I have some questions and will be attending the meeting and view teaching 

resources. 

Name of child: ____________________ 

Signed: __________________________ 


